
  
 

September 24, 2024 

The Honorable Janet Yellen 

Secretary of the Treasury 

Department of the Treasury 

1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20220 

 

Dear Madam Secretary: 

 

The Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee (CCAC) held a public meeting on September 24, 

2024, during which we reviewed the candidate designs for the Superman 2025 Comic Art Coin 

and Medals.  This portfolio is the first to be reviewed for this program.  

 

At our public meeting, the CCAC reviewed a single obverse and reverse candidate design for the 

medals and coin and heard from Preston Kevin Lewis, Head of Consumer Products and Retail 

Strategy for the Americas, Warner Brothers Discovery. 

 

In the course of the meeting, the CCAC discussed the overall nature of the program and the 

specific portfolio that was presented.  By a motion that passed unanimously by voice vote, the 

CCAC recommends the obverse and reverse designs for the Superman coin and medal. 

 

It is an honor to serve as the Chair of the CCAC and I am proud of the CCAC’s role in the 

production of United States coins and medals. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

                        
      Peter van Alfen, PhD, CCAC Chair 

 
 


